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3 July 2015

BY EMAIL

INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 15-033

oear I

Thank you for your information request, received on 8 June 2015. You asked us to provide
the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):

1) The number of expressions of interest from potential self-builders submitted
following the consultation that took place in April 2013 regarding the possibility of
releasing land in the Olympic Park for Londoners to ensure, according to a statement
from Dennis Hone, chief executive of the LLDC, to ensure "a diverse range of
housing that attracts everyone" is built on the land.

2) Detailed information on the outcome of the consultation and the current plans for
the land which had been earmarked for potential self-build.

I can confirm that the London Legacy Development Corporation (the Legacy Corporation)
holds information on your request. | have responded below following your order:

1) The number of expressions of interest from potential self-builders submitted
following the consultation that took place in April 2013 regarding the possibility of
releasing land in the Olympic Park for Londoners to ensure, according to a statement
from Dennis Hone, chief executive of the LLDC, to ensure "a diverse range of housing
that attracts everyone" is built on the land.

The Legacy Corporation undertook a demand survey for custom build between 12 March
and 19 April 2013, which comprised an online survey for anyone interested in custom build.
A total of 520 responses were received.

2) Detailed information on the outcome of the consultation and the current plans for
the land which had been earmarked for potential self-build.

The demand survey provided information on the level of interest if there was an opportunity
for custom build. The survey also provided information about respondents including
demographics, location, household size, tenure and their priorities. The potential for custom
build was discussed with shortlisted bidders during the procurement of a development
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partner for the East Wick and Sweetwater neighbourhoods; however, the selected bidder’s
scheme does not include proposals for custom build.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
London Legacy Development Corporation

Level 10

1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London

E20 1EJ

Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial decision will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Woycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





